
 

ST. VIVEKANAND PUBLIC SCHOOL, SADABAD 

 

Dear Students,  

"With the outstanding results achieved by SVPS in this year’s Grade X and XII Board 

exams, I want to say that I am immensely proud of our students who have scored 

stupendous results. I know how much hard work all of you have put in, and it’s evident 

in the results. I wish that you achieve many more such milestones and make your 

parents and teachers feel proud of you in the future as well. 

Parents, this success is dedicated to you. It is your undying belief in us as well as in your 

children that inspires us to shape their young minds and transform them into dreamers, 

achievers and performers. 

I wish to thank the guiding force in their life; namely, our teachers and school leadership 

for being the best Gurus, who always give the right direction to these students and 

inspire them to give their best. 

I wish to say that my love and blessings will always be there with you. May you achieve 

success in all your future endeavours." 

 

 

Dr Jagdish Sharma  

Principal 


